
Dear parents and carers,  

 

The disco is on Friday 13th December. 

 

Reception & KS1 - 4:15pm - 5:15pm 

KS2 - 5:30pm - 6:30pm 

 

Tickets are available to purchase in advance on the SchoolMoney Shop and cost £2.00 

per child. Please note there is no physical ticket, children's names will go onto a list. 

 

If you are available to volunteer to help at either disco, please let the office know. 

 

Thank you 

School Office 
Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f01020193920949c0%2d98d149b0%2d00ef%2d4d6d%2d9f6f%2d7891180e0ce9%2d000000%2fbX%5frJiS5kNgTTNnY8JoWT%2dD2bQk%3d403&umid=8f5a4e1b-b5ea-495b-9d08-ccb63886af30&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-7386e4db0359f576a30df6840544d55090f1bb49

